



'Let all that you do be done in love'
'Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility'

Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk
Website: www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk

28th November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Christmas jumper and non-uniform days

I am writing to inform you of the dates of our Christmas jumper and non-uniform days that are coming up in the next three weeks.

Christmas Fayre - Non-school uniform day - this Friday 29th November

It will be a non-school uniform day on Friday 29th November in exchange for a chocolate donation for the chocolate tombola.

The Friends of School are also asking for colour-themed donations to help create hampers as prizes for the raffle on the night. There's still plenty of time to contribute, and your support is greatly appreciated!

Year groups have been allocated the following colours:

Reception and Year 5 – Green Year 1 and Year 6 – Red Year 2 – White or silver

Year 3 – Yellow or gold Year 4 – Purple

If you are struggling to find something in the colour allocated to your class, FoS would gladly accept a donated item of a different colour. Thank you.

Christmas Jumper Day Thursday 12th December

We invite the children to come into school wearing their Christmas Jumpers on Thursday 12th December. School uniform must be worn on the bottom in addition to formal school shoes.

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 18th December

We will be holding the annual Local Food Links Christmas lunch on Wednesday 18th December. We invite the children to wear their Christmas jumper on this day, regardless of whether they will be having a Christmas dinner at school or not. School uniform must be worn on the bottom in addition to formal school shoes.

Christmas Party Day Thursday 19th December

Our annual Christmas Party Day will take place on Thursday 19th December. Children are welcome to come into school dressed in their Christmas jumpers / warm party clothes that are practical for a cold December school day and may bring in Christmas-themed accessories to wear, if they wish, e.g. antlers, Santa hats etc. I will send a letter to you nearer the time to give you more information about our party day in school, but for now, please do make a note of the above dates.

My best wishes,

Mrs Rosaleen Beaver

Headteacher

